
Monday, August 14, 2023 
 

 
Everyone is doing an amazing job with the new cell phone policy. Keep up the great work! Just remember that cell 

phones, earbuds and all electronic devices are to be off and away during class time, which is bell to bell. 
No exceptions! 

 
 

Calling all sophomores! There will be a class meeting in Ms. Wiggins Room 103 on Thursday August 17th 
at lunch. We hope to see everyone there! 

 
 

If you are interested in running Cross Country, please meet at the track at 3:20. Friday will be the last day 
to add to the roster. You must be cleared through the AP Office to participate. For questions, please see 

Ms. Yvonne Smith in Room 207 
 

Welcome back Marysville FFA members, come get your first FFA point of the year at our bars for QR’s 
lunchtime activity. Meet at the MMAC (aka The Barn) this Thursday August 17’th at lunch, scan your AET 

barcode and grab an ice cream bar. 
 

The Orange Exchange is back! The first one will be Wednesday September 13th at lunch under the stairs 
of the math and science building. Remember to be respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged in your 

classes and around campus to earn Orange Bucks. 
 
 

Students, if you are new or do not remember your lunch number, just let the cafeteria staff know. 
They will make sure you are fed.  Lunch is free to all students! 

This number can be found on your locater card or student ID card. 
 
 

MHS is a closed campus. No student is to leave campus at any time without a pre-arranged Leave 
of Grounds pass from the Attendance Office. 

No lunch passes will be issued. 
 
 

If you are interested in playing Girls Basketball this year, signups will be today in the Field 
House at 4:00 pm. 

 
 

Students, if you have athletic equipment that needs to be stored during class time, please put it neatly in 
the shelves in the Security Office or under the windows in the Attendance Office. This equipment must be 

stored out of the way of staff and students. Please do not put your school backpacks or other personal 
items in these offices. Bikes and scooters are to be locked up in the bike rack next to the Ag lot. These are 

not to be stored in any office. 
 
 

If you were issued a locker and would like to volunteer to give it up, please see Ms. Carol Wood in the 
Counseling Office. We have a waiting list for students who need lockers. 

If you need a locker, please see Ms. Carol to add your name to the waiting list. 
 
 

Just a friendly reminder that MHS has a dress code. All shirts must have straps and clothing must be free 
of images that promote drugs, alcohol or tobacco. Clothing with profane or offensive images or wording are 
not to be worn. No masks that cover your face are to be worn and sunglasses are not to be worn indoors. 

Only medical masks may be worn. 
 
 

Thank you for being responsible, respectful, healthy and engaged!  


